
 

 
 
 

 
 

 
 
 

                                                                
                       

 
  

Coulsdon Church of England Primary School  
Bradmore Green 

Old Coulsdon 

Surrey. CR5 1ED 
 

Telephone: 01737-554789 
email: office@coulsdon-pri.croydon.sch.uk 

Head Teacher: Mrs Annie Mitchell B.Ed Cert.Ed  

 

Dear Parents & Carers,       24th November 2020 
 

School Christmas Dinner – Thursday 17th December 2020 
 
This year the school Christmas dinner will take place on Thursday 17th December. The menu has 
been attached to this email, and it can also be viewed on the school website.  
 

As the vast majority of children have the school dinner on this day, we are asking parents to  
opt-out if their child would rather bring in a packed lunch. Please therefore return the slip, or 

email/phone the school office to advise us if your child would NOT like the school Christmas 
dinner and will be a bringing in a packed lunch on the day . We regret that due to the fact that 

food is ordered in advance, parents of children in the juniors will still be charged for a meal if we 
have not been informed otherwise by the deadline date. Children who are marked on our records 

as being vegetarian will automatically be served the vegetarian meal. If your child is not 
vegetarian, but would prefer this option, please let us know. There is also an additional option 
this year for children with gluten, dairy or egg allergies. 
 
The deadline for opt-out replies and vegetarian option requests is Tuesday 1st  December . The 
cost of the dinner is £2.30 as normal for junior school children; please ensure that payment is 
made via Parentpay no later than the 17th December.  
 

Many thanks for your co-operation. 
 
Yours faithfully, 

 

Mrs L Stevenson 

 
School Office Administrator 


